
Dear members, 

The year 2017 will bring a once in a lifetime occurrence, the 
100th anniversary of the Compton County Fish & Game Club.

In order to underline our centennial, we are planning a day 
of festivities, on Saturday, August 19, 2017. Those festivities will 
commence at 13:00 hrs. on the grounds of our Main Camp.

The day will be punctuated by several activities that will 
include skills competitions, door prizes, games and the creation of 
a Boone & Crockett registry for the Club. Official ceremonies, 
including the raising of our new flag. A BBQ will also be served up. 
Musicians will be present for those wishing to dance. A bonfire 
and fireworks done by professionals will also be offered to those 
in attendance. 

This activity will be free of charge for members and their 
guests.

In order to properly plan this event, please confirm your 
presence as well as number of guests at the following email 
address. 

 dandostie@hotmail.com

Greetings, 

Daniel Dostie
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